
Honorable Senators, 

 

Please accept my testimony against amendments to SB719 dealing with firearms. As I 

understand them, they open the door to abusing a person's right to due process. I believe a person 

should not be punished, or have their rights removed, before having been accused and convicted 

of breaking the law. This seems like a very basic part of the system of law we live under and are 

protected by. The ERPO, as formulated in SB719 amendments, erodes that. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul Woods 

Corvallis 

 


